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Exam Schedule for Semester One 
Please try to avoid scheduling appointments for 
your student during exams days. 
 
DAY ONE: 12/20 
 
8:00 – 9:30 - 1st hour exam 
 
9:35 - 11:05 - 2nd hour exam 
 
11:10 - 11:45- A LUNCH 
11:50 – 1:20 A Lunch 3rd hour study time  
 
11:10 – 11:55 - B Lunch 3rd hour study time 
11:55 - 12:25 B LUNCH 
12:30 – 1:20 B Lunch 3rd hour study time 
 
1:25 - 3:00 – 4th hour study time 
 
*** LUNCH DEPENDS ON 3rd HOUR TEACHER*** 
 
DAY TWO: 12/21 
 
8:00 – 9:30 – 3rd hour exam 
 
9:35 - 11:05 – 4th hour exam 
 
11:10 - 11:45- A LUNCH 
11:50 – 1:20 A Lunch 5th hour study time  
 
11:10 – 11:55 - B Lunch 5th hour study time 
11:55 - 12:25 B LUNCH 
12:30 – 1:20 B Lunch  5th hour study time 
 
1:25 - 3:00 – 6th hour study time 
 
*** LUNCH DEPENDS ON 5th HOUR TEACHER*** 
 
 
 
 

 
DAY THREE: 12/22 
 
8:00 – 9:30 – 5th hour exam 
 
9:35 - 11:05 – 6th hour exam 
 
Counseling Comments: 
Credit Recovery Reminder:  Students have only 
until the beginning of Christmas break (December 
22) to complete and pass their credit recovery 
classes in APEX.  Do not procrastinate. 
 
Seniors: All seniors should continue to explore 
their post-secondary plan and how to afford higher 
learning. FAFSA will open on December 31, 2023. 
While no official cut-off date has been announced, 
students should try to submit their FAFSA by March 
1st to get the most aid available to them. 
Scholarship applications are also opening up. See 
the scholarship list available on the virtual 
counseling office or talk to Mrs. Craft. 
 
FAFSA Nights:  Kelloggsville will be hosting FAFSA 
Nights on January 18th and 31st. During these 
nights, students and families can complete 
the FAFSA here at Kelloggsville High School with 
financial aid representatives. If you plan on 
attending please bring a parent or guardian (they 
will need to have their own FSA ID), tax documents, 
and please know your social security number. 
Please contact Ms. Craft if you have any questions. 
  
Food and drinks will be provided. 
 
Sophomores & Juniors:   
KCTC program visits are currently open until 
December 15 but openings are very limited. Let Mr. 
Linker know ASAP if you have not already done so. 
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The dates/times to apply for KCTC will open in 
February. Be sure to check your emails and 
announcements for that window to open. 
 
Freshmen/Sophomores: 
If you are interested in applying for Launch U - 
Early/Middle College Program through the KISD, be 
sure to see Mr. Linker before the end of the 
semester for information. Continue to check your 
email and announcements for more information 
 
Parents of seniors:  In order to participate in 
graduation ceremonies and all senior end-of-year 
activities, seniors must have ALL current and credit 
recovery credits completed by May 9. After this 
date, students can still earn their diploma, but 
walking at graduation will not be permitted.     
Please encourage them to work diligently to meet 
these important deadlines! 
 
Announcements: 
 
Holiday break: Students will have a ½ day of  
school on Friday, December 22nd.  No school 
Monday, December 25th through Friday, January 
5th.  School will resume on Monday, January 8th.  
The high school offices will be closed during this 
break. 
 

 

Theater Production:  Kelloggsville Theater's 
production of "Radium Girls" is on Friday, 
December 8th and Saturday, December 9th at 
7pm, $5 at the door. 

Written by D.W. Gregory, “Radium Girls” is set in 
1926, when radium was a miracle cure, Madame 
Marie Curie an international celebrity, and glow-in-
the-dark watches the latest rage.  That was until 
the women who painted the watches began to fall 
ill. 

Inspired by a true story, “Radium Girls” traces the 
efforts of Grace Fryer, a dial painter, as she fights 
for her day in court seeking compensation for the 
suffering she and others suffered in the name of 
profit. 

 
Senior pictures:  Senior pictures are due for the 
yearbook no later than January 19th.  Please turn 
them into Mr. Fron by email at rfron@kvilleps.org 
or bring in a hard copy into the main office. 
 
2023-2024 Senior Ads:  The yearbook staff is now 
taking orders for senior ads.  It is a great way to 
show off your senior and say special 
congratulations that will be remembered forever.  
For information about ordering, please contact Mr. 
Fron at 532-1570 or by email at rfron@kvilleps.org. 
 
Electronic devices policy reminder: Electronic 
Communication Devices (Cell phones, MP3 players, 
etc.) – All ECD’s must remain in a student’s Locker 
between 8am and 3pm.  Violations of this policy will 
result in confiscation of the ECD and school discipline, 
which could include suspension or expulsion.  Students 
who refuse to surrender their ECD will face discipline 
consequences up to and including suspension.  
After school guidelines: Any student who is not 
supervised by a teacher, coach, or staff member is 
to be out of the building at 3:10 PM.  Students 
need to make ride arrangements, take a school or 
city bus home, walk home, or join an after-school 
club or athletic team. If you have extenuating 
circumstances, please see Mr. Patin or Mr. Gentile. 
 
Appearance/dress code reminder:  Students are 
expected to dress in a manner that is not 
disruptive to the educational environment.  Shoes 
must be worn at all times.  Pajamas, lounge pants, 
etc. or slippers are not acceptable.  Sleeveless 
shirts must have a shoulder strap width of at least 
2 ½ inches.  Undergarments must not be visible.  
Head coverings or sunglasses of any kind are not 
permitted in the school building.  See-through tops, 
muscle shirts, low-cut blouses, shirts that expose 
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the mid-section, as well as clothing with sayings 
that promote alcohol, tobacco, drugs, or sex are 
not acceptable.  No clothing may be worn that 
identifies gang affiliation, or be worn in a manner 
that suggests gang affiliation.  Sagging pants will 
not be tolerated.  Chains of any gauge are not to be 
worn in school regardless of their purpose.  Skirts 
and shorts must be fingertip length to be 
appropriate for school. Leggings and yoga pants are 
allowed if they are worn with a dress, skirt, shorts 
or long top that covers the behind (front and back). 
Student dress is expected to be modest, and 
inappropriate clothing must be changed.  
Disciplinary action may also result.  Students are 
also expected to adhere to these policies at school- 
related functions.  Final decision concerning dress 
code violations rests with the KHS administration. 
 
Come One, Come all!  The Kelloggsville Symphonic 
Band will be performing their holiday concert 
featuring two band classics and two holiday 
selections!  The concert will be held on Monday, 
December 11th, 7 PM, in the high school gym.   
Admission is FREE and promises to be a great time! 
 
If you need help or information concerning: 
Athletics Mr. Roscoe 532-1594  
  Mrs. Zaiger 532-1594  
Band  Mr. Anderson  532-1570 (17282) 
Counseling Mrs. Morse 532-1593  
  Miss. Craft 
Choir  Mrs. Schutter 532-1570 (71301) 
Job Info Mr. Linker 532-1593 (72802) 
Lunch   Mrs. Duzendang  532-1576 
Registration Mrs. Bergsma 532-1593  
Attendance  Mrs. LeRoux  532-1570 
Special Ed Mrs. Stevens 532-1585  
Transportation Ms. Nickelson 532-1574 
Work-Based 
Learning Mr. Linker 532-1593 (72802) 
Yearbook Mr. Fron 532-1570 (71510) 
 
 

Sports Scoop! 
 
Updated Website:  The Kelloggsville Athletics 
webpage is new and improved!  See game 
schedules, important updates, photos and more.  
Visit www.kvilleathletics.org to check it out.  You 
can also find us on Facebook & Instagram. 
 
Admission Tickets:  Tickets can now be purchased 
in advance with a debit or credit card* for most 
athletic events 
at https://gofan.co/app/school/MI10340.  Regular 
season tickets will also still be available for 
purchase at the gate with credit/debit cards* or 
cash. Home admission prices for all students (K-12) 
and adults is $5.00 for high school events and 
$2.00 for middle school events (*service fees will 
apply for credit/debit card purchases).  Punch cards 
will also be available to purchase $20/adult, 
$10/student (cash only).   Each card is valid for 10 
admissions and may be shared. Tickets for all 
MHSAA tournaments must be purchased through 
GoFan.co. 
 
Spectator Policy:   Students must show their 
current school ID for entry.  Middle school 
students, elementary students and students 
outside of the competing school must be 
accompanied by an adult for high school events.  
 No backpacks or outside food or drinks will be 
allowed into the gyms or football stadium. Please 
be advised that restrictions/prices may vary for 
each district.  Please be considerate when traveling 
to other venues.   
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